
$569,000 - 1609 - 21 Grand Magazine Street, Toronto
(niagara)
MLS® #C12299196 

$569,000
1 Bedroom, 1.00 Bathroom, 
Single Family

Niagara, Toronto (niagara), Ontario

Wow What a View! Welcome to West Harbour
City, with a breathtaking, unobstructed views
of the lake, marina, and island airport take
centre stage. This beautifully laid-out condo
offers a spacious bedroom and a bright,
open-concept living space perfect for both
relaxing and entertaining. Enjoy a sleek,
upgraded kitchen with granite countertops,
stainless steel appliances, and a dedicated
desk/office nook ideal for working from
home.The living area comfortably fits a large
sectional and flows seamlessly into the
panoramic scenery beyond. Located in one of
Torontos most vibrant waterfront communities,
you're just steps to Loblaws, Farm Boy,
Shoppers Drug Mart, Starbucks, scenic parks,
the streetcar, and more. One owned locker
included. Urban living meets lakeside luxury
dont miss it! Great Amenities - Including
Concierge, Gym, Pool, Party/Meeting Room,
Rooftop Deck, Free Visitor Parking! (id:6289)

Essential Information

Listing # C12299196

Price $569,000

Bedrooms 1

Bathrooms 1.00

Type Single Family

Sub-Type Condominium/Strata



Community Information

Address 1609 - 21 Grand Magazine Street

Subdivision Niagara

City Toronto (niagara)

Province Ontario

Postal Code M5V1B5

Amenities

Amenities Security/Concierge, Exercise Centre, Visitor Parking, Storage - Locker

Features Balcony, Carpet Free

Parking Garage, Underground

# of Garages 1

View City view, View of water

Has Pool Yes

Pool Indoor pool

Interior

Appliances Dishwasher, Dryer, Microwave, Stove, Washer, Refrigerator

Heating Natural gas Forced air

Cooling Central air conditioning

Exterior

Exterior Concrete

Listing Details

Listing Office SAGE REAL ESTATE LIMITED
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